
Sixteenth  Sunday in Ordinary Time 

The Vienna Boy Choir will be performing here at Our Lady of Pompei/St Peter on Tuesday,  

December 7th 2021!!  Tickets will go on sale for our Parishioners on Sunday, August 15th and  

to the General Public on Wednesday, September 8th!!! 

YES….The angelic-voiced musicians of the Vienna Boys Choir will celebrate the magic of the Christmas 

season with a delightful program Christmas in Vienna here at our Church… Our Lady of Pompei/St Peter.   

This illustrious group of child musicians has been delighting music lovers across the globe for six centuries with 

their purity of tone, distinctive charm, popular repertoire and generosity of musical spirit. Christmas in Vienna 

showcases their voices of unforgettable beauty in an extraordinary program featuring Austrian folk songs,  

classical masterpieces, popular songs and, of course, holiday favorites. 

Today, there are 100 choristers between the ages of nine and fourteen, divided into four touring choirs. Each choir 

spends nine to eleven weeks of the academic year on tour. Together, the choirs give around 300 concerts each year, 

attended by almost half a million spectators around the world. The choir regularly tours Europe, Asia and  

Australia, and the Americas. 
 

The Choir has a long history and tradition. ‘We have been educating children for more than 500 years. We are part 

of society, to which we contribute. Outreach and philanthropic endeavors are important to us’. 

Want to know more?.... 

The Wiener Sängerknaben or Vienna Boys' Choir is the world's foremost children's choral group. It is also among 

the oldest of all musical organizations, having been founded pursuant to an Imperial decree of Holy Roman  

Emperor Maximilian I on July 7, 1498; the Emperor wished boys' voices to be added to the choir of the Imperial 

Chapel, or Hofkapelle. This established a tradition of having the boys sing in weekly Sunday masses in the  

Imperial Chapel of the Hofburg Palace in Vienna, a tradition that continues today.  
 

Over the centuries, illustrious composers have written masterpieces for the Boys' Choir of the Imperial Chapel,  

including Mozart, Bruckner, Gluck, and Schubert. Many great musicians got their start as members of the Boys' 

Choir; among them were the great conductors Hans Richter, Clemens Krauss, and Lovro von Matacic. During the 

days of the Austro-Hungarian Empire, the choir became renowned for its secular performances as well, appearing 

in colorful Imperial-style military uniforms each complete with a dagger. After World War I, wide popular and 

governmental disfavor of all things Imperial resulted in the dissolution of many long-standing institutions,  

including the Imperial Chapel Choir. However, Chaplain Joseph Schnitt remained in his position at the chapel and 

re-gathered the choir. Sparing no personal expense, he re-established a boarding school for the choristers. He  

replaced the imperial uniforms with a distinctive sailor-style uniform.  
 

The Vienna Boys' Choir has the most stringent training and admittance policy in the world. Boys wishing to join 

must first gain entrance to a preparatory school where they receive a complete elementary education. Their  

instruction includes elements of musical theory, sight-singing, and the practice of singing, and instruction on at 

least one instrument; at the age of nine, they have to pass an examination based strictly on musical ability and  

vocal quality. There is no religious requirement. The teaching is purposely intensive in order that their education 

not be slighted due to the frequent touring. There are usually two choirs away on a tour at any given time, most  

frequently for three months. They are accompanied by their choirmaster, their tutor, and a nurse. Vienna Choir 

Boys have visited the United States well in excess of 50 times since 1932 and have traveled to all six inhabited 

continents. They are beloved the world over for their lively singing style and beautiful tone and have  

commissioned a number of new works, including Britten's The Golden Vanity. 
 

We are sure you agree we are very fortunate to have the Vienna Boys Choir come to our church. It is truly 

going to be an incredible experience and we hope you will be part of it. We are constantly met with excited 

disbelief when telling people that we will be hosting them. After such a difficult 2020 that resulted in such a 

low key Christmas, we are sure you agree it is a beautiful way to celebrate Christ’s Birth in 2021!!!  

Mark your calendars…we hope you will be joining us!  Tickets will be $100.00 for the first section of church 

and $75.00 for the second section (as well as the choir loft). We know this is more than what many of us are  

accustomed to be paying, but you can imagine that the value simply could never be measured. It is truly a  

spectacular Christmas blessing and gift to give yourself or loved ones.  
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This Week’s Sanctuary Lamps Are Burning 
In Loving Memory Of 
Emmelina Raccuia (B) 

Requested By 
Daughter, Mary Linda 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Bread and Wine 

For Masses Celebrated During The Week 

In Loving Memory Of 

Dottie Yaizzo 

Requested By  

Alex and Pat Turkett 

 
 
 
 
 

 

  Eucharistic Angels In Loving Memory of 

Richard A. Tortora, Sr., 16th Yr. Anniversary 

Requested By 

Rita, Doug and Jeff Fox 

This Week  We Remember...  
 

Monday: July 19 
9:00 am  

Peter Caruso, 1 Yr. Ann/Bernadette Andaloro 
 

12:00pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Tuesday: July 20 
9:00 am   

William M. Merriett/Paul Kalska 
 

12:00pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Wednesday: July 21 
9:00 am  

John Blasi (B)/Wife, Marietta 
 

 

12:00pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Thursday: July 22  St. Mary Magdaline 
9:00 am  

James Edward Dwyer (B)/Vinnie and Denise 

Special Intentions for Alex Joseph Cimino, Sr./Mom and 

      Maria 
 

 

12:00pm  

Rosemary Connors/Jane Kwasigroch 
 

Friday: July 23 
9:00 am   

Cristopher Pallotta/Angela and John 
 

12:00pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Saturday: July 24 
4:00 pm  

Rosemary Spinella/Jessie Crisalli 

Benny and Terry Cimino/Son, Joseph 

Julio DeLorio/Frank and Sue 

Richard Sisto and Frank Giannantonio/Frank and Sue 

Egidio “Gino” Fabrizi/Ruthie, Children & Granchildren 

Michael Duffy/Love, Mom and Dad 
 

5:30 pm at St. John’s/Holy Trinity 

Mary Schnipp/The Family 

Thomas C. Schnipp/Tom Schnipp 

Jeanne Viggiano/DanViggiano and Family 
 

Sunday: July 25 

 Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
7:30 am 

Eleanor Zaccaria/Cousins, Frances Borreggine and Anna 

      Selicato 

Joe, Connie and Nick Mazella/Laura DelVecchio 

Frank Mirarche, Sr./Frankie and Sue 

Continued 

9:00 am at St. John’s/Holy Trinity 

William Jaquin, Sr./Norm and Pat Jaquin 

Trudy Germain/Norm and Pat Jaquin 

Peter DiBello/Sue Slack 
 

11:30 am 

Anna Maffei/Madge, Debbie and Darla Maffei 

Frank and Nancy Fugale/Steve and Beth Fugale 

Carmine and Eleonora Nave, 100th W.Ann/Grandson, 

      Marty 

Mary and Anthony Catalino/Family 

Phil and Sharon Catalino/Pam and Gary 

Dr. George C. Heitzman, W. Ann/Wife, Gina 
 

5:00 pm 

Ciro “Butch” Frontale4 Yr. Ann/Dick and Sally Redin 
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SACRIFICIAL GIVING 

Please contact Fr. Dan if you have any questions 

about our parish finances. 

 

OLP/St. Peter Collection: 

July 11, 2021  $7,723.00   THANK YOU!! 
 

SJ/HT Collection:   
July 4, 2021  $4,802.00 

July 11, 2021  $3,275.00 Let us Pray As One Family 
 

 Please remember in your prayers the sick of our 

parish and all those in hospitals, nursing homes 

and the home bound.        
 

Christopher Aldrich, Vincent Aldridge, Larry  

Argiro, Shawn Babcock, Nancy Bailey, Arthur 

Bertolo, Margaret Brigandi,  Lena Campanino,  

Rosaria Campolo, Robert Capria, Rosemarie Ca-

priotti, Cheryl Cacchione, Grayce Costantini, 

Catherine Cushman, Linda Deapo, Joni Uva  

DelGiorno, Gen DiMento, Ginny and Erin  

Donovan, Aaron Doty, Mary Ann Felicia, Marilyn 

Ferretti, Beverly Frey, Frank Gabriell, Ellen  

Gangemi, Gladys Graham, Robert Greenwood, 

Joseph Guinto, Jeanne Hammond, Josephine  

Indelicato, Mary Isgar, Dory Jones, Shirley Kerr, 

Jane Kwasigroch, Rosemary Lane, Kay  

Ledermann, Jackie Limeri, Maria Luisi, Diane 

Mackey, Norm MacKenzie, Madge Maffei, Gino 

Manzi, Peggy Miccinelli, Jean Padden, The Pavia 

Children, Cathy Galutz Sacco, Faith Setzer,  

Marion Sherwood, Timothy K. Suppes, Carmen 

Surace, Barbara Traino, Patrick Vassallo, Maryann 

Vigliotti, Shelly Visco and Matthew Watkins. 
 

Please remember in your prayers Pope Francis, for 

a full recovery from recent surgery. 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

Weekend of  July 24-25 
 

4:00 pm OLP/St. P. R. Fabrizi 

5:30 pm St.J/HT A. Marchbanks 

7:30 am  OLP/St.P. J. Nicoletti 

9:00 am St.J/HT J. Robinson 

11:30 am OLP/St. Ginnie Lostumbo 

5:00 pm OLP/St.P Fr. Caruso 

Padre Pio 
 

 

Devotional Candle Burning  

For the Special  Intentions of 

Liz and Tony 

Results: OLP/St. Peter Golf League 7/6 
 

Low Gross  A-Flight, Jason Iannuzzo 39 

Low Gross B-Flight, Steve Shoen 48 

Closest to the Pin #9 A Flight, Ed Calkins 

   B Flight, Kevin O’Neill 

Cart Winners A-Flight, Jason Iannuzzo 

  B-Flight, Steve Shoen 

 FAMILY PERSPECTIVE 

(from the Office of Family Life Education) 
 

     In today’s gospel, “the apostles gathered around 

and told Jesus all they had done.” Listening allows 

the other person to express, understand and  

appreciate their experiences. Whether it is the  

excited chatter of a young child or the repetitious 

stories of an aging grandparent, listening is  

important. It is not just time well spent, it is sacred 

time. 

Please remember in your prayers… 
 

Please pray for all health care workers of our  

Parish who have worked during the recent  

pandemic. That God will keep them safe.  

REMINDER:  
 

Confessions will take place each Wednesday in 

Church from 4:00-5:00 pm.    

St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity will have  

confessions on Thursdays from 4:00-5:00 pm. 

BEREAVEMENT 
 

     Please remember in your prayers,  

Rosemarie Capriotti, who passed away this 

week. Our deepest sympathy to her family.  

May she rest in peace. 
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COVID PROTOCOLS 
 

 NYS and CDC regulations continue to      

maintain the wearing of masks for those not 

yet vaccinated. Masks for those who are fully   

vaccinated continue to be optional.  

 A “physical distance section” within the 

church is the front section on the left side of 

church facing the Altar. Those not vaccinated 

or those who wish to be extra cautious may sit 

here.  

 Holy Communion will continue to be  

distributed under the form of bread only. 

 At the sign of Peace there still should be no 

physical contact. 

 Holy Water Fonts are filled. 

 Hand sanitizer will continue to be available. 

As you know, the dispensation from the  

obligation to attend Sunday and Holy Day Masses 

was lifted on the Solemnity of the Most Holy 

Body of Christ, Sunday, June 6, 2021.  
 

It should be noted as well that anyone who is frail 

or at risk due to advanced age or medical  

conditions is always  excused from this  

obligation. Caregivers, too, may have to use  

prudential judgment about attendance at Mass, 

carefully considering the risk factors  involved. 

Therefore, we will maintain livestreaming/

recorded Masses for those who are still not able to 

be at Mass in person. The Mass can be viewed by 

going to Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter’s Facebook 

page. 
 

Please Note: The 9:00 am daily Mass at OLP/St. 

Peter will be held in church until further notice. 
 

DID YOU NOTICE? 
 

1. There is Holy water in the fonts at all doors       

 (newly blessed holy water on Fridays/cleaned 

 on Mondays). 

2. The Candle Racks are out again. They are 

$1.00 per intention to light a candle. 

3. You may exit the Church by any door you 

choose. 

HERE WE GO….. 

Vienna Boy Choir Committee meeting!!  

To our wonderful concert committee of 

the past and all who would like to join 

in for this year’s exciting concert….. 

There will be a meeting for the Vienna Boy 

Choir Committee on Monday, August 2nd at 

3:30 in the Parish Offices!!  

If you can’t make the meeting but would like to 

be on the committee...let Lucy know by calling   

the Parish Office, 315-422-7163.                        

Thanks so much…can’t wait to get started on 

this great event! 

127th Anniversary of St Anne’s 

Novena at St Vincent de Paul 

Church, Corner of 342 Vine St  & 

Hawley Ave.  

The Church is air conditioned! 

Saturday, July 24 4:00 pm,  Guest:  Fr. John Rose 

Mass and Devotional Prayers 

Sunday, July 25  7:00 pm Guest:  Fr. Severine Ya-

gaza  and Fr. Charles Chukwuani 

Special Mass of Anointing and Prayers 

Monday, July 26  7:00 pm 

Guest: Bishop Douglas  Lucia 

Mass, Candlelight Procession, and Rosary 

Everyone is welcome to this annual event. 

 

Monday, July 19th there will be a Northside 

Neighborhood Meeting at 7:00 pm in the CAP   

cafeteria.  

Bishop’s Annual Vocation Picnic 

The Tenth Hour 
 

     The Tenth Hour is an evening of dinner,  

conversation, prayer and discernment with Bishop 

Lucia as well as with the priests, seminarians and 

religious sisters from the Diocese of Syracuse. 

This event will be 100% outdoors!!  
 

Wednesday, August 4th at Christ the King Retreat 

House,, from 4-8 pm. RSVP by Monday, August 

2nd. Also, you may visit: vocations-syracuse.org. 


